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File No. 6-MPC 040/2021-BH0/‘:,’3’5"‘ Date: 23/11/2021
To,

The Principal Secretary (Forests)

Govt. of Madhya Pradesh,

Vallabh Bhawan

Bhopal.
Sub: Diversion of 39.00 ha Protected Forest land for construction of Satdhara Tank
Scheme in favour of Executive Engineer, Water Resources Division in Tikamgarh
District in Madhya Pradesh.

Ref: 1. This office letter No. 6-MPC 040/2021-BHO dated 18.11.2021.

2. PCCF (LM) and Nodal Officer, M.P. letter No. F-3/55/18/10-11/5/3856 dated
20 18,2021

Sir,

With reference to the above mention subject and letter under reference, undersigned is
directed to inform you that this office has stated to State Govt. of MP that the proposed diversion
area becomes more than 40.00 ha vide letter under reference 1.

The PCCF (LM) and Nodal Officer, Govt. of MP submitted that the proposed diversion
area in only 39.00 ha and DSS boundary has been shifted.

The matter was re-examined with PCCF (LM) and Nodal Officer, Govt. of MP during REC
meeting held on 23.11.2021 and DSS report and other maps were shown to him. After discussion,
it is again observed that the proposed diversion area comes to about 46.00 ha.

So, you are requested to revise the proposal and send the proposal to appropriate authority
for approval.

Yours faithfully
z e
(Hare Ram Kumar)

Technical Officer (Forestry)
Copy to :- The PCCF(LM) & Nodal Officer, Govt. of MP, Satpura Bhawan, Bhopal-462004.



